
Mr. John Cheever 
Cedar Lane 
Ossining, New York 10562 

Dear Mr. Cheever, 

May 11, 1977 

I am delighted to hear from John that you will join us 
for a day during July as guest for the Prose Fiction Writers' 
Workshop. 

Applications are coming in already and the workshop is 
attracting a great deal of attention; thank you for adding to 
its impact by agreeing to join us. Enclosed are a few copies 
of our brochure. 

The date and day's schedule are to be worked out between 
you and Nick and John. I hope you'll have an enjoyable 
and stimulating day here and I person,ally look forward to 
seein g you then. 

CG/amh 

Sincerely, 

Christine Graham, Director 
Special Projects 


